10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SWIA 2AA

From the Private Secretary 17 July 1987

Ve (lar,

CASH LIMITS FOR 1986/87

I am sure the Prime Minister would
be content for the Chief Secretary to
publish the annual White Paper on cash
limits for 1986/87 as proposed.

I am copying this letter to the

Private Secretaries to other members of
the Cabinet and to Michael Stark.

D R Norgrove

Max Felstead, Esq.,
H. M. Treasury.




